
Want to join the estate
committee?
You become a member by running for the
next elect ion at  your estate.  

The residents' meeting is also where you
vote on suggestions and proposals, for
example about house rules, maintenance,
green areas and so on.

Voice your opinion
You can voice your opinion by showing up
at the meeting, and you always have the
right to make suggestions for your estate
committee to consider. This is one of the
major purposes of the residents' meeting.

Learn more
If you want to learn more about being part
of the estate committe, please go to our
website www.almenbo-aarhus.dk

The estate committee and the residents'
meeting are the local management in the
different housing estates. The estate
committee is elected at the residents'
meeting. The committee’s job is to
supervise the operation of the estate and
to oversee that there is peace and order.

The residents' meeting
At the residents' meeting you and other
residents can make important decisions
about activities at the estate, house rules,
maintenance and so on. This is where you
as a resident can influence what is
happening in your housing estate. 

The local management
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